
General Minutes

PAC General Meeting Minutes December 14, 2021
Minutes taken by: Amber Karnowski
Called to order at 5:30pm
Agenda approved by Colleen, Lauren
PRIOR DATE Minutes approved by Amber, Leeann

Topic:

Land Acknowledgement
We acknowledge and thank the First Peoples of the hən̓q̓əmin̓əm̓ (hun-kih-meen-um)
language group on whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live.

Admin Report:
● Holiday Wish Packages. The packages are going out to nine families. The Baptist

Church has been helping a lot with this - thank you! School funds have gone together
towards grocery cards as well. The United Church has reached out to do a monthly
offering to our school as well.

● Brooke welcomes our new Admin. Welcome to Gilmore Mr. Shuto and thank you Ms.
Douglas for the years of dedication to Gilmore.

Chair Report:
● The PAC has been looking for our bylaws and constitutions. We would like to change

our meeting dates to Wednesdays in the new Year at 6pm.
● PAC brought forward the new budget for approval. The PAC met prior to revisit this

school year's budget. Motion to approve new budget. Approved.

Treasurer's Report:
● Gaming Account – Current Amount $13,015.15
● General Account – Current Amount: $16,906.55

RDPA:
● The Anti Racism Committee is putting together a report for the district. The custodial

budget is being reviewed and finalised if anyone has any comments or suggestions
please send them in. There will be a presentation on January the 17th about safer
schools. More info on richmond RDPA website. PAC will also post information on
website about this.

Fundraising:
● Purdy’s fundraiser raised $3,135 and Poinsettias' fundraiser raised $389. Fundraising

members looking at ideas for the new year.

Food Days:
● The last few pizza days have been very smooth. Lauren is looking to contact new

vendors. PAC is going to poll the public for new hot lunch day ideas in the new year.
Hot lunch will continue to run on Mondays or Tuesdays in the new year.



Old Business:
● None

New Business:
● BC fresh fruit and vegetable program is currently on pause. If parent volunteers are

available to help with this the school can restart it. PAC to look into this.

Co-Chairs Report:
Laurel would like to thank all in attendance.

Meeting adjourned: 6:05pm

Members present: Amber, Laurel, Lauren, Colleen, Chaslyn, Eva, Joanny, Leeann

Regrets: Amanda, Brandon


